
HB 1480 - DIGEST

States that a permit is not required in order to dispose 
of dredged materials at a disposal site approved through the 
cooperative planning process, if the dredged material 
disposal proponent has obtained a valid site use 
authorization from the dredged material management program 
office within the department of natural resources.


